
April 2019 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

The Season is winding down and it’s time to wish all of our Snow Birds a safe trip 

home. It has been another great season of fun and camaraderie on and off the 

golf course. 

Congratulations to our 2019 Club Champion, Brian Mooney. Brian put together a 

string of 6 birdies in 14 holes on the final day to overtake second place finisher 

John Clough and third place Al Clark. Great playing by all of those that 

participated. 

Our 2019 Member-Guest was won by Joe Wheat and his guest Bert Colburn. 

Second place overall went to Guy Bishop and Gary Costanti. Third overall was Bill 

Brown and Bob Whitney. Once again, I want to thank Tournament Chairman Tom 

Sweet and all those that volunteered to make this event a success. We hope 

everyone enjoyed the golf and the associated activities. 

I want to thank everyone that participated in multiple Monday Play and 

tournaments throughout the season. We hope to get even more guys involved in 

all of our events next season. 

Everyone have a great summer. See you in the Fall. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  


